
 

 
 
 
  November 25, 2024 

Transmitted Via Email 
Mr. Jeffrey Stull, ASTM F15.81 Subcommittee Chair 
Mr. Rock Vitale, ASTM F15.81 Subcommittee Co-Chair 
ASTM International 
100 Barr Harbor Drive 
West Conshohocken, PA 19428 
jeffstull@intlperpro.com 
rvitale@envstd.com  

Re: Comment on ASTM Ballot F15.81 (24-21) Standard Guide for Selecting and Applying 
Analytical Methods to Evaluate PFAS in Consumer and Related Products. WK83978 

Dear Mr. Stull and Mr. Vitale, 

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC or Commission) staff1 appreciates 
ASTM’s efforts to develop a new standard guide regarding the analysis of PFAS in consumer 
and related products. 

Staff reviewed the updated draft standard guide and was pleased to see that our proposed 
changes were incorporated. CPSC staff appreciates this opportunity to comment, and we 
support the publication of this guide, as is, which will be an important step forward in the 
analysis of PFAS in consumer products. 

Sincerely 

L. Carter Bosse 
Chemist 
Division of Laboratory Sciences Chemistry 
Directorate for Laboratory Sciences 

cc:     Molly Lynyak, ASTM F15 Staff Manager 
  Donald Mays, ASTM F15 Chair 
Jacqueline Campbell, CPSC Voluntary Standards 
Coordinator 

 
 

 
1 The views or opinions expressed in this letter are solely those of the CPSC staff, and these views and opinions do 
not necessarily represent those of the Commission. 
 


